
Last fall you helped us raise over $131,000 for the Lodge Back Roof Project 
through our Virtual Fundraiser and Auction. Because of this, we were able 

to complete that $140,000+ project this summer!

Will you help us do it again this year for Stearns Cottage? 

Over the next few weeks, CAW will be releasing videos & pictures 
showcasing what has been accomplished over the past 5 years through the 
Generations of Promise Campaign, culminating at our October 30th Virtual 
Event & Auction, where we will invite you to celebrate the “Harvest” of all 
the Lord has provided and look to what the Great Creator has for us next!



